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ADDENDUM to Final Report:  Subteam B review of public comments received 
Subteam B has carefully reviewed the 10 comments received in the public comment forum, as well summarized by staff at [link].  Some of these reflect important insights and perspectives that the Council should consider.  In a few instances, our review of comments persuaded us to make adjustments or clarifications in the recommendations appearing in the Initial Report.  These are reflected in the “List of High Priority Topics” chart on page --- of the final report.  

We offer the following responses to some comments which did not lead us to change our recommendations: 

Summary section VI(B) – Third party enforcement 

We note the strong support in the comments for according domain name registrants, if not other members of the public, third party beneficiary status that would enable them to enforce the RAA against non-compliant registrars.  We had discussed this point in our preparation of the initial report.  We think that there would be significant practical difficulties in implementing this proposal.  However, these comments underscore the importance of ICANN developing and maintaining a robust contract compliance capability, and one that is responsive to complaints from registrants and other members of the public.  If this were to occur, the pressure to accord third party beneficiary status to these non-parties to the contract would be lessened.  

Summary section VI (C) – Resellers

This comment regarding reseller responsibilities is indicative of community concerns and deserves attention in the negotiation of the next version of the RAA. 

Summary section VI(D) – Compliance 

The subteam agrees with the comment that RAA modifications should be developed with compliance strategies in mind.  We endeavored to incorporate this factor into our prioritization efforts, and to get the input of ICANN compliance staff on all issues.  

Summary section VI(P) – Priorities Assigned to the Amendment Topics 

The comments in this section are certainly worth considering but did not persuade us to change the prioritization that we recommended in the initial report.  We should restate that the twelve topics on the “high priority” list are not themselves presented in order of priority.  We also believe that a list of more than twelve “high priority” topics would not be very meaningful. 

Summary section VII – Next steps for RAA

The subteam notes that the comments summarized here reflect the divergent views of subteam members on this issue, and commends them to the Council’s attention.  
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